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Wednesday 23rd June 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As you are aware, next week is Health Week and the children have lots of fantastic activities to 

take part in which we are all very excited about!  

Wednesday is our whole school picnic and I have organised for the children to make fruit 

smoothies for them to have during this time. I am more than happy to supply the fruit/cups for the 

children but need to ask for a small donation of £1.50 to help cover the costs. This will enable me 

to buy everything we need ready for Wednesday and no further preparation from you will be 

needed. Please can all donations be brought into school by Friday 25th June 2021 at the very 

latest so that this session can be organised over the weekend. 

Any money left over from this will automatically be donated to the PTA as a further contribution 

towards further events within school. 

I hope that you will be able to support Year 2 with this and I look forward to making the smoothies 

with the children on Wednesday! 

As always, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss Natalie Jones 

3571Year 2 Teacher 

 

G:Winword/PARENTS/Sept 2020/Y2 Smoothies 

mailto:SLT@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk
http://www.st-josephs-nympsfield.com/

